The State made a commitment prior to previous legislation that they would provide instant background checks for those who are put
to purchase firearms. The State of Oregon has failed miserably fulfilling their obligation in doing so.

The purchaser pays a fee for this background check so there is no excuse in the failure of This responsibility.

Additional reforms to extend this process is clearly in bad faith regarding the state fulfilling their responsibilities.

Don’t penalize law abiding citizens for the governments failures.



